



20 July 2021

**Andrew Price** 

Via email: fyi-request-16057-b980cce3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

## Official information request for elected member attendance at Council meetings and workshops / briefings

I refer to your official information request dated 13 July 2021 for "attendance records for all elected representatives, to all meetings/workshops and briefings that elected representatives are normally expected to attend, for the period of 1st July 2020, to June 30 2021. Can this please be broken down into a tally for each representative".

The information you have requested is enclosed.

Vendy Welle

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at poriruacity.govt.nz, with your personal information removed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Jack Marshall, Acting Manager Democratic Services at <a href="mailto:jack.marshall@poriruacity.govt.nz">jack.marshall@poriruacity.govt.nz</a>.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

